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Later's

Hybor-D

Soil Sterilant

Herbicide Total

A long term, soil-active weed and grass control for tidying up
hard-to-care for areas such as: along fences, on gravel walks,
patios, drive-ways etc.

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 9524 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  
Borax 91.0% (Boron equivalent 10.2%)

2,4-D acid equivalent 5.0%, Bromacil 2.0%

500 g

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way
Richmond, B.C. 

V7A 4V5

Later's Hybor-D Soil Sterilant

DIRECTIONS:

Later's Hybor-D Soil Sterilant is a non-corrosive, non-flammable,
ready-to-use granular material to control weeds and grasses in
areas where vegetation is not wanted.  It is low in toxicity to
humans and animals. Apply the required amount of Later's Hybor-D
evenly to the area to be treated. For best results, application
should be made in early spring when weeds are just starting to
grow.  Application made in late spring and summer may be slow to
show results.  This material is best applied just prior to
rainfall since moisture is required to carry the chemicals to the
root zone on the plants. If rain is not expected, then watering
the area after application will help.  Hybor-D could persist in
the soil for a period of up to 2 years.



1 m = approx. 1 long pace
10 m2 = 5 m x 2 m

HOW TO USE: For control of annual and shallow rooted perennial
weeds and grasses, sprinkle 500 g over 10 m2. For hard to kill
deep rooted perennials, use 750 g per 10 m2. Apply evenly over
area to be treated and water in. 

For spot treating weeds and grasses growing through asphalt and
concrete driveways and sidewalks, sprinkle Later’s Hybor-D at the
base of the weeds where they are growing through the pavement. 
Then sprinkle with enough water to wet the area, but not too much
or the chemical will be washed away.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if swallowed. 
Avoid inhalation, swallowing or skin contact.  Wash hands after
handling. Protective Clothing: Wear a long-sleeved shirt, long
pants, socks, shoes and chemical-resistant (e.g. rubber) gloves. 

Operator Use Precautions: Rinse gloves before removal.  Wash
hands before eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the toilet. 
If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash
thoroughly and put on clean clothing.  Remove clothing and
launder separately before reuse, and promptly and thoroughly wash
hands and exposed skin with soap and water, then shower.  Re-use
gloves for pesticide application only.

Re-entry Interval: Do not allow people (other than applicator) or
pets on treatment area during application.  Do not enter treated
areas until dust has settled.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: Later’s Hybor-D should be kept away from
all desirable plants, shrubs, trees or grasses.  TAKE CARE THAT
ROOTS OF DESIRABLE PLANTS DO NOT PENETRATE INTO TREATED AREAS OR
INJURY MAY RESULT.  THIS MATERIAL MAY BE LEACHED DOWN SLOPING
LAND BY RAINFALL.  Avoid contamination of irrigation or domestic
water sources.

FIRST AID: 

IF SWALLOWED, cause vomiting to clear stomach. Give lime water,
milk of magnesia or 1% solution of calcium chloride. Contact a
doctor or poison control centre at once.

IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes and get medical
attention.  

IF ON SKIN, wash with soap and water.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container.  Store in a cool,
dry place away from food, feed, seeds, fertilizer, insecticides
or fungicides.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container.  Wrap container in newspaper



and dispose of in regular garbage.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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